
NEWSLETTER - ISSUE 8 - 26th May 2023 

               Principal’s Report 

It is with great excitement that I inform the Eastbourne Primary 

School Community that the 2023-24 State Budget has included the 

Eastbourne Primary School upgrade as something that will go 

ahead. 
 

I will continue to inform you of the updates as we progress down 

the line. 

 

Staff Professional Learning 

I must congratulate our staff who are constantly upgrading their teaching capacity and 

building their skills to enhance your children’s education. 
 

Recently, Numeracy, Respectful Relationships, Restorative Practices and Individual         

Educational Programs have been high on the list of all staff. These are just a few             

professional learning activities among many others our staff engage themselves over the 

last 6 weeks. 

 

Bus Zone on Allambi Ave 

Please make sure you park your car facing towards the Village Glen when parking in the 

Bus Zone on Allambi Avenue. We had a near miss last week when a child went to get in 

their car on the passenger side which happened to be on the Allambi Ave side.  

 

Kitchen Garden Donation 

Last week we were given a huge donation for our garden by an organisation called  

Plantfulness. 
 

Thanks to Bonnie, the Plantfulness Manager and Beth, our garden specialist, we now have 

some great barrows, garden tools and watering items. To support this group please access 

the following link. https://plantfulness.org.au 

 

 

Stephen Wilkinson 

Principal 

 

MAY 

22nd—31st 

Year 3/4 Swimming 

 

JUNE 

7th 

Boys Netball/Girls Football 

 

12th 

Kings Birthday 

Public Holiday 

 

14th—16th 

Music Camp 

 

16th 

Winter Lightning 

Premiership 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


